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Location Chamber Cabinet Peregrine Way Bicester

Proposal Proposed 5G telecommunications installation: street pole and 3 additional ancillary
equipment cabinets and associated ancillary works

Case Officer Dale Jones  
 

Organisation
Name Carole Hetherington

Address Langford Village Community Association,Langford Village Community Centre,8 Nightingale
Place,Bicester,OX26 6XX

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Langford Village Community Association representing the 5000+ residents of Langford 
Village is objecting to this proposed application. Whilst there is support for the mast the 
proposed site is not appropriate , it is in a residential area and on the main thoroughfare 
through the estate. Having visited the one situated in Leach Road, Bicester, they look like a 
mini Post Office tower ( London) we are amazed permission was granted there. 
There are many more suitable/ less intrusive locations on Langford Village , many have been 
mentioned in residents objections. We have conducted a Face Book poll and there are many 
complaints/ objections  regarding the proposed location. We feel the company is proposing 
the cheapest most convenient for them rather than what is best for Langford Village. There 
has been no publicity or notification regarding this proposal, we as the Community 
Association are supposed to be listed as consultees for any applications relating to planning 
applications on the estate ( none residential) and we have not received any notification. 
There is no consultation with the houses nearby, why? 
We hope the CDC Planning will turn down this proposal with the feedback to the applicant to 
go back to the drawing board regarding its location and look. 
places for consideration are; 
The roundabout near the current proposed location, with the pole disguised to fit in as much 
as possible to the surroundings, a discreet place on Langford Park, again made to fit in the 
surroundings., along Gavray Drive away from residential dwellings again disguised to fit in 
with the surroundings. 
We would also ask that we are formally included in any future consultations, sent to the 
email address with this objection
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